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29th April 2016 
Dear Parents 

Whizz Kids 
Cardinal Newman Breakfast & After School Clubs 

 
We hope that your children have all settled back into their routine at Whizz Kids and we would like to 
thank you for your continued support.   We would like to make you aware of the following changes to 
payments and update you on arrangements : 
 

Price increase 
Since Whizz Kids was set up in September last year, we have tried to ensure that our prices are 
competitive and represent best value for the care we provide for your children.  However, we are now 
faced with increased running costs and therefore, from September 2016, we have to raise the price of 
Whizz Kids sessions as follows : 
 

Breakfast Club 
£4.50 per session for regular weekly bookings 
£5.50 per session for occasional bookings 
 
After-School Club 
£10.00 per session for regular weekly bookings 
£11.00 per session for occasional bookings 

 
We hope that you understand that these price increases are necessary in order to cover our costs and to 
ensure that we maintain the high standard of care that you as parents expect from our wraparound 
provision.  Income generated by Whizz Kids is re-invested back in to the school, helping to improve the 
school environment and provide new and exciting resources for the children to enjoy. 
 

New payment system 
A very big thank you to all of you for your patience and understanding as we have transferred our 
invoicing to a new payment system.  We are now issuing statements with the invoices which show a 
breakdown of the sessions attended.  Please can we politely remind you that invoices are payable on 
receipt.  If you have any queries regarding your invoice, please contact the school office. 
 

September places 
We would be grateful if you can let us know if you still require your child’s place at Whizz Kids in 
September 2016 so that we can inform our new Reception parents about availability.  Please can you 
complete the tear-off slip at the end of this letter and return it to Whizz Kids via the school office.  Thank 
you. 
 

After School Club – hot snacks 
Towards the end of the Autumn Term, we introduced hot snacks at After School Club which have been 
very well received by the children.  During the summer term, as the weather gets warmer (hopefully!) 
we will provide a hot snack once a week on different days so that no children miss out! 
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Contacting Whizz Kids - MOBILE NUMBER – 07340 310854
The option to leave a message for Whizz Kids staff on the school telephone number is no longer 
available.  If you need to contact Whizz Kids please either call or text their mobile number – 07340 
310854.  
 

Late pick up 
A reminder that Whizz Kids closes at 6.00pm.  Unfortunately any late pick-ups after this time are 
charged at £1 per minute. 
 

Goodbye and Good Luck to our staff leavers   
During the summer term, Miss Clarke and Miss Madden will be leaving Whizz Kids to embark on exciting 
volunteer opportunities – Miss Clarke is taking part in an ecological trip to Madagascar and Miss 
Madden has applied for  the International Citizenship Service.  We wish them both well for the future. 
 

Finally …. let us know what you think! 
We are always keen to hear your feedback on Whizz Kids and how we can improve the service we 
provide.  There is a suggestion box in the main school reception area where you can leave your 
comments. 
 
 
 
Many thanks 
 

The Whizz Kids Team 
 
 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
I intend to keep the place for my child at Whizz Kids in September 2016 (please tick)  
 
 

 Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

Breakfast Club 
 

     

After-School club 
 

     

 

I will not require a place for my child in September 
 

 

 
 

 
Child’s name …………………………………………………………………………………………..………… Year Group………………… 
 
 
Child’s name …………………………………………………………………………………………..………… Year Group………………… 
 
 
Child’s name …………………………………………………………………………………………..………… Year Group………………… 

 
 
 
 


